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 Ben Shaw COMMEM

AIL

2014/7955/P 15/01/2015  16:46:46 I represent the Freeholder at 72 Charlotte Street

The noise report does not state the locations of where the 34db noise levels will be situated. I would 

have expected to see a plan of the expected noise levels at particular locations in order to be able to be 

sure that the noise levels at 72 Charlotte Street will be adequate

7 Clifton Hill

London NW8 0QE
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